ASHLYNS SCHOOL

June 2024

Dear Parent/Carer
Revision Techniques and Study Opportunities for Year 10

We are writing to invite you to an important event designed to support your child's academic
journey as they transition into Year 11.

This evening will take place on Tuesday 2 July from 7.15pm to 8.00pm in the Chapel; this is
shortly after your child will receive their school report and Year 10 trial exam results. This timing is
intentional, as we aim to provide you with valuable insights and practical advice to help your child
maximise their performance and make the most of the upcoming academic year.

During the session, we will cover:

Effective revision techniques

Study opportunities available within the school and external resources

Tips on managing time and balancing extracurricular activities with academic responsibilities
Support services offered by the school to assist students in their studies

We strongly encourage all parents and carers to attend this event, as it will be an excellent
opportunity to gain a deeper understanding of how to support your child's educational
development. There will also be an opportunity to ask questions after the event, when you can
address any specific concerns or queries you may have regarding the next academic year.

In order to ensure we have adequate seating and materials, please confirm your attendance by
completing our online form, via the link below, by Friday 21 June:

Year 10 Revision Techniques and Study Opportunities Evening

Please note this event is for parents/carers only; students will be supported at school over the
course of the next year.

We look forward to seeing you at the event on 2 July and to continuing to work together to ensure
your child’s success in Year 11.

Yours sincerely

L e

Mr L Roberts
Assistant Headteacher

Chesham Road, Berkhamsted, Hertfordshire HP4 3AH
T: 01442 863605
E: admin@ashlyns.herts.sch.uk www.ashlyns.herts.sch.uk

Head Teacher: James Shapland BSc, MSc


https://forms.gle/9gGv9JPmo6SbCUqS7

